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Date: January 24, 2017 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Subject: Fatal Collision  
 

Contact:   Brittany Powell 
 Office  (707) 441-4388 

 

Prepared by: PIO Brittany Powell  
 

 

On January 23, 2017 at about 9:55 a.m., officers with the Eureka Police Department 

responded to F and Harris Streets in Eureka for the report of an injury traffic collision 

involving a vehicle and pedestrian.  The pedestrian was transported by ambulance to the 

hospital, but ultimately succumbed to her injuries.  Next of kin has been notified and the 

victim has been identified as Maria Bosnar, 80 of Eureka.       

 

The preliminary investigation indicates that a 57 year old male of Eureka was driving a 

1987 Toyota pickup east on Harris Street and was stopped at the red light at F Street.  

Bosnar was at the north east corner of Harris and F Street waiting to cross F Street.  The 

light turned green for the driver and Bosnar had the walk sign to cross.  The driver made 

a left turn onto F Street and collided with the Bosnar in the crosswalk causing fatal 

injuries.      

 

DUI does not appear to be a factor in the collision.  This is an ongoing investigation; any 

witnesses to this collision are asked to call Sergeant Gary Whitmer at (707) 441-4060. 

 

 


